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From our USDA/FNS Office of Food Safety: 

The April 2020 edition of i-Bites, the Institute of Child Nutrition’s (ICN) monthly newsletter, features 
Resources Related to Working Under COVID-19 Restrictions. It includes links to new training modules, 
webinars, inspirational stories, and the best ways to reach ICN during the pandemic. In addition, www.
theicn.org/prevent offers a collection of resources to assist child nutrition program operators in these 
challenging times.
 
For your reference, the Office of Food Safety intranet page has been updated to include links to the ICN 
resources as well as COVID-19 food safety information provided by the CDC, FDA, and USDA FSIS.
 

From the Food and Drug Administration Food Safety Resources:

Best Practices for Retail Food Stores, Restaurants, and Food Pick-Up/Delivery Services During the 
COVID-19 Pandemic

This past Friday, Frank Yiannis, FDA’s Deputy Commissioner for Food Policy and Response, hosted a 
50-state call to discuss recently released information on best practices for retail food stores, restaurants, 
and food pick-up and delivery services during the COVID-19 pandemic to protect workers and customers. 
If you were unable to attend the call, feel free to listen to the recorded session (available for 120-days, 
ending on August 20, 2020).

INSTRUCTIONS:
To listen to the audio replay of the call, dial toll-free (866) 353-3067 and type in the participant passcode 
8965847 when prompted.

Click the link above to access FDA’s webpage for this information.

https://mailchi.mp/theicn.org/covid-19-resources?e=84f8d2441e
https://theicn.org/prevent
https://theicn.org/prevent
https://www.fns.usda.gov/ofs/food-safety
https://www.fda.gov/food/food-safety-during-emergencies/best-practices-retail-food-stores-restaurants-and-food-pick-updelivery-services-during-covid-19
https://www.fda.gov/food/food-safety-during-emergencies/best-practices-retail-food-stores-restaurants-and-food-pick-updelivery-services-during-covid-19

